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Seminar on “The MBA – An Engineer’s Perspective”
Date, Time & Venue
9 November 2015 (Monday): 6:30pm (Networking), 7:00pm (Start of Seminar)
Hong Yip Training Centre at 5/F, New East Sun Industrial Bldg., No. 18 Shing Yip Street, Kwun Tong. Kowloon
Programme Highlights
Melvyn attained his MBA in 2015 and earned a high distinction grade average in the two-year part-time degree. During his studies, Melvyn’s work colleagues, peers, young engineers, senior management, and also clients asked various inquisitive questions like: “Why are you doing it?”; “Is it demanding? How do you fit in?” and “How is the MBA relevant?” Melvyn’s talk this evening will share his answers and experiences on:
· His initial thoughts before undertaking the degree

· The process he went through in selecting from the many institutions and Business Schools that offer the degree 
· Studying techniques that worked well
· Relevance in the engineering workplace – a 360° perspective with non-engineering departments 
· Relationships to CPEng chartered status, and the ExecEng post nominal.
Melvyn hopes his seminar will help members make informative decisions and looks forward to answering questions before embarking on their MBA journey. 
Speaker
Mr. Melvyn Bolus, JP MBA CPEng PMP
Construction Engineer I – Rolling Stock 

Projects Management Office – South Island Line (East)

MTR Corporation Ltd.
Continuing Professional Development (CPD)
Attending Engineers Australia members will be issued with a certificate acknowledging 1.5 hours of CPD.
Notice for Registration
If typhoon signal no. 3 (or above) or the rainstorm warning (red or black) is hoisted or announced to be hoisted in effect within two hours prior to the start of the talk, the talk will be cancelled without further notice.

The seminar is free of charge and all participants must be responsible for their own safety and belongings.  Please complete and return this form to Simon FAN (phone: 9351 4963) by email: info@ieausthk.org or FAX: 2430 9080 before 2 November 2015.
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